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NOTICE FOR CANCELLATION OF CSIR - The supply of laser 
power supply to the CSIR 

RFQ NO: 5476/19/06/2019 

 

On 05 June 2019, the Council for Scientific and Industrial Research (CSIR) invited suppliers 

to submit bids/quotations. The closing/submission date for the tender was 19 June 2019. 

 

The CSIR appreciates your interest in responding to the Supply of laser power supply 

however, we regret to inform you that the tender has been cancelled due to, “Change of 

Scope of work” as is defined in section 13 of the 2017 Preferential Procurement Policy 

Framework Act No. 5 of 2000. .  

 

The CSIR wishes to thank you for showing interest in this RFQ, and to apologise for any 

inconvenience caused as a result of this cancellation.  

The CSIR will advise if and when a new tender for these services is issued. 

Enquiries may be directed to tender@csir.co.za (Please use the RFQ number as the 
subject reference) 

 

mailto:tender@csir.co.za

